From: Rebecca Murray
To: "Emma Hatton"

Subject: Re: Media enq: Class 4 grant funding **Date:** Friday, 25 June 2021 01:10:00 p.m.

Importance: High

Kia ora Emma

I am writing regarding your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request which is below for ease of reference.

1. How much money has the council, or any of its affiliates for which the council is a shareholder, received as an applicant for grants in the last 2 financial years?

Following a search of council, or affiliates records the following table shows Class 4 Grant Funding applied for the previous 2 years.

New Zealand Masters Games

Gaming Trust	Details	Confirmed funding	Amount applied for	Date funding received
NZ Community Trust	Operations and Marketing Assistants	\$10,000	\$100,000	27/06/2019
Lion Foundation	Entry Guide, Sport Liaison	\$7,500	\$28,000	15/08/2019
CERT	Medical	\$2,000	\$3,700	29/11/2019
NZ Racing Board	Ground Hire	\$10,399	\$10,300	03/12/2019
The Southern Trust	Event Operations including entrant accreditation and Race Numbers.	\$10,000	\$11,000	29/11/2019
Bendigo Valley Sports & Charity Foundation	Registration Build, van hire and bus hire	\$6,000	\$9,000	28/11/2019
The Trusts Community Foundation	Check in IT	\$0.00	\$1,800	
	Total	\$45,899	\$163,800	

2. If funds were received, what were they used for? And which societies did they come from?

The answers to this question have been provided in the table above in the 'Details' column.

3. How much money in total has the council, or any of its affiliates for which the council is a shareholder, applied for from societies in the past 2 financial years?

The answers to this question have been provided in the table above in red.

I trust this answers your request

Kā mihi

GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER CIVIC

P 03 4774000 | **DD** 03 474 3487 | **E** <u>rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz</u> Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Emma Hatton < Emma. Hatton@rnz.co.nz >

Sent: Tuesday, 25 May 2021 4:08 p.m.

To: Emma Hatton < Emma. Hatton@rnz.co.nz > Subject: Media eng: Class 4 grant funding

Hello,

My name is Emma Hatton, I'm a reporter with Radio NZ, hope you're well.

I am collecting information from every council to do with grants via the class 4 gaming sector. This request has been sent to all local councils.

I request the following please:

- 4. How much money has the council, or any of its affiliates for which the council is a shareholder, received as an applicant for grants in the last 2 financial years?
- 5. If funds were received, what were they used for? And which societies did they come from?
- 6. How much money in total has the council, or any of its affiliates for which the council is a shareholder, applied for from societies in the past 2 financial years?

Any questions, please don't hesitate to clarify - I'm on 04 474 1935 or 021 192 8244

Kind Regards, Emma

Emails sent by Radio New Zealand Limited (RNZ) or any related entity, including any attachments, may be confidential, protected by copyright and/or subject to privilege. If you receive an email from RNZ in error, please inform the sender immediately, delete it from your system and do not use, copy or disclose any of the information in that email for any purpose. Emails to/from RNZ may undergo email filtering and virus scanning, including by third party contractors. However, RNZ does not guarantee that any email or any attachment is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other unwanted or unexpected inclusions. The views expressed in any non-business email are not necessarily the views of RNZ. www.rnz.co.nz